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PFS UPDATE 
 

 
 

Predictive Discovery Limited (ASX:PDI) (“PDI” or the “Company”) wishes to advise that the Bankan Gold 
Project Pre-Feasibility Study (“PFS”) is progressing well.  

Subject to the final review by the Board of the Company, the PFS will be published mid-April, when a 
summary of the findings will be announced to shareholders via the Australian Securities Exchange.  

Details of investor conference calls will be provided in the PFS announcement. 

 

– END – 
 

 

This announcement is authorised for release by PDI’s Managing Director, Andrew Pardey. 

For further information visit our website at www.predictivediscovery.com or contact: 
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